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Tenney Matthew

From: Mike and Linda Eisele <lameisele@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 10, 2018 12:54 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Please vote yes for HB4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please vote YES for HB4029 to protect the Upper Deschutes Wild and Scenic waterway and to develop a 
responsible recreation trail from Bend to Sunriver. 
 
The Upper Deschutes River is a state protected resource, important to all its current and future citizens. 
It is not a locally controlled resource, as Bend Parks and City of Bend expect you to believe. 
 
Oregon Parks and Rec's no bridge rule precedes by a decade any planning by Bend Parks or the City of Bend 
The proposed bridge is in National Forest and State Wild and Scenic Waterway. 
The proposed bridge is outside Bend Parks district boundaries. 
The proposed bridge is outside City of Bend city limits and urban growth boundary. 
 
Do not let Bend Parks, the City of Bend, the Bend Bulletin, or their supporters convince you this is a local 
issue.  Its critical for the State of Oregon to protect the Upper Deschutes River. 
 
 
Michael Eisele 
Bend 
 
 


